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The Honorable Adrin Nazarian, Assembly Member 
California State Capitol Building 
P.O. Box 942849 
Sacramento, CA 94249-0046 

 

 
Re:       Support for AB 479: Healthy, Climate-Friendly School Lunch Act 

Dear Assembly Member Nazarian,  

We write to unanimously express our support for the Healthy, Climate-Friendly School Lunch Act, AB 479. 
AB 479 would help provide increased access for our low-income communities to healthy, quality meals. 
Many low income students fall into the achievement and opportunity gaps and we believe that access to 
nutritious meals plays an essential role in helping to close those gaps. As an environmentally-conscious 
school district, we support measures that do their part in reducing our collective carbon footprint and make 
our children’s future as clean and bright as possible.  

Thank you for your efforts on this important topic.  We support your continued fight for healthy and climate-
friendly meals for our children.  

 

 

Bob Poppenga, President            Cindy Pickett, Vice President             Alan Fernandes, Legislative Liaison 
Board of Education                        Board of Education                             Board of Education 

  

  
  
Tom Adams, Trustee                     Joe DiNunzio, Trustee                         John Bowes, Ed.D. 
Board of Education                        Board of Education                             Superintendent 

 

cc: 
Assembly Member Adrin Nazarian 
Assembly Member Ash Kalra 
Assembly Member Marc Berman 
Assembly Member Richard Bloom 
Assembly Member Marc Levine 
Assembly Member Randy Voepel 
Assembly Member Scott Wilk  

 


